
  

IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date:    November 20, 2020 

Contact:  Abby Nesmith, Centerville-Washington Park District, anesmith@cwpd.org  

Subject:  Stitches and Sparrows DIY Kit 

CENTERVILLE, OH: Winter will be upon us sooner then we know! When it’s cold outside, we can cozy up inside. Do you 

have any winter hobbies to keep yourself occupied? Acquire a new one! 

Pick up a cross-stitching kit at the Centerville-Washington Park District Headquarters December 3 and 4. The kit includes a 

custom cross-stitch pattern of Ohio sparrows, along with a fact sheet about each of the featured birds. Instructional videos 

will be emailed to help you get started on your pattern. Park staff will offer live online assistance on December 9 from 6 - 8:30 

p.m.  

Register online at www.cwpd.org by Monday, November 30, or call (937) 433-5155 to register. The kit is $15 for Centerville 

and Washington Township residents and $19 for nonresidents. Register online at www.cwpd.org or call (937) 433-5155 to 

register. 

### 

 

The Centerville-Washington Park District operates eight community parks, nine nature parks, and 34 neighborhood parks 

encompassing more than 1,030 acres in Centerville and Washington Township. For more information about the Centerville-Washington 

Park District, please call (937) 433-5155 or visit www.cwpd.org. 
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